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Item 7  – Contextual Safeguarding -  Update 
  

  
Item No 

  

7 
  
 
Context 
The London Borough of Hackney and the University of Bedfordshire have worked in 
partnership to jointly develop and implement a whole system approach to Contextual 
Safeguarding since 2017.  An update report is attached. 
 
  
 Lisa Aldridge, Head of Safeguarding and Learning 
 Shaba Dachi, Context Safeguarding Service Manager 
 

Action 
Members are asked to review the attached report, question officers in attendance 
and make any recommendations as necessary. 
 


